
ADMINISTRATIVE COMMENTS:  Having the Relocation 
Agreement approved will permit the Jerry Jones Drive and Eager 
Road Street Widening Project from Baytree Road to Oak Street to 
continue moving forward as planned.  
 
ADMINISTRATIVE RECOMMENDATION:  Approve the Georgia 
Power Relocation Agreement and the associated payment for the 
Jerry Jones Drive and Eager Road Street Widening Project. 
 
 
Richard Hardy, City Manager 
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